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I would love for this bill to pass. My family and I have been attending Maine Local 
Living School for the passed two years in order to enrich our homeschool curriculum. 
The skills they have recieved are priceless. The knowledge of how to recieve mother 
earth's gifts in a respectful way is a thing we could all benefit from. Especially in our 
modern world where kur connection with nature is fraying. Land based skills have 
given my kids more confidence, curiousity and overall awe.


